
 

 

Dear Business Associate: 
 
On April 25, 2020, The Avon Old Farms School Parents Association will host their most important fundraising initiative of 
the school year – The Blue Blazer Ball Dinner and Auction. Your sponsorship will benefit the Student Enrichment Fund 
which fills needs for Avon’s educational, arts, and athletic programs. 
 

The success of this fundraising event is due to the generosity of businesses like yours. On behalf of the AOF Parents 
Association, we hope you will consider supporting this event by choosing from one of the sponsorship opportunities below.   
 

Leadership Sponsor - $5,000 
Your business name and logo will appear on the event website, mobile auction platform and on signage prominently 
displayed at the event.  The donor will receive four complimentary tickets to the Blue Blazer Ball. 
 

Blue Blazer Sponsor - $2,500 
Your business name and logo will appear in on the event website and on signage prominently displayed at the event.  The 
donor will receive two complimentary tickets to the Blue Blazer Ball. 
 

Cotswold Sponsor - $1,000 
Your business name and logo will appear on the event website and signage displayed at the event. 
 

Patron - $500  
Your business name and logo will be listed on the event website. 
 

Business Name: 

Sponsorship Level: 

Address: 

Business Website: 

Telephone: 

Email: 

 

 

 

 
Avon Old Farms School 

2020 Blue Blazer Ball Business & Corporate Sponsorship Form 
 

 

 

Please reply by 4/1/2020 to: 
 

Carmen Vega 
Avon Old Farms School 

500 Old Farms Road 
Avon, CT 06001 

Send logo via email to: vegac@avonoldfarms.com 
860-404-4254 
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